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I strongly oppose the idea of taxing tire sales in the state of Oregon. It's yet another 

anti-citizen tax grab in a state that already has a high tax burden as compared to 

other states. 

 

Look at it this way- Oregon spends huge amounts per student, while having among 

the lowest test scores in the nation. If they tax tire sales, the almost certain result with 

be the opposite of what was intended, and that tax will never go away. 


